
LATEST NEWS
Tuesday 28th November 2017

As part of our E-Safety learning in 
school some of our pupils took part in 
a cyberbullying workshop delivered by 
Actionwork.  

The day started with a show teaching pupils 
all about how to stay safe online and how 
cyberbullying can make people feel.  

In the afternoon a large group of students 
participated in an E-Safety Workshop.  
Actionwork taught them how to stay safe 
online through discussion, drama and team 
games.

* Do not share your password
* Make sure you have a strong password
* ‘Internet friends’ are not real friends
* Do not meet strangers from online
* Do not give out personal infromation such   	
as your name, address, age, phone number
* Tell an adult if you see anything upsetting 
online
* Be as kind online as you would in real life
* Cyber-bullying is the same as bullying in 
real life - it is not acceptable
* Do not share photos of people without their 
permission
* Only use trusted, age appropriate websites

To find out more about E-Safety, visit the 
e-safety area (under Key Information Tab)
on our website: 
http://www.springcommon.cambs.sch.uk/

The day was a complete success and all 
students gained valuable knowledge.
Sam - Computing Coordinator
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Actionwork are leaders in providing 
interactive and creative workshops in Anti-
Bullying.  
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